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On Friday December 8th,
we will be closing at
5:30pm, after our Santa’s
Workshop Event. 

We are excited to welcome
back Diana, who is
returning in January from
maternity leave; and
Makena will be going full-
time with us in January!  

Christmas break is
included in your
Kindergarten fees. 
For our OSC children,  the
break is $225/week or
$85/day.

We will be CLOSED
December 25th, 26th,
29th and January 1st. 

The Mini Pop’s & Smarties
will be performing
Christmas Carols
Wednesday December
20th at 2:00pm, at the
Senior’s Lodge. Parents
are welcome to watch. 

We want to wish a
Happy Birthday to

Everett, Ayla, Kaden,
Vyom, Maddox, Charli,
Hailey & Stella D this

month!


